
Comment from Sue Thorn

With the rate of black lung cases increasing it is critical that coal miners have greater

access to their health records. Mine owners shouldn't be able to hide medical results

and should have to pay all benefits due in a claim before the award can be challenged

through modification. Coal mining is dangerous work and our miners deserve to have

their health concerns addressed as soon as possible, without mine owners hiding

important facts.


